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MOLDOVA

Tartu, 6 June2024

Dear President Manole,

On behalf of the delegation of the Supreme Court of Estonia please allow me to extend sincere
thank you for the outstanding welcome and for the excellent organisation of the XIXth Congress
of the Conference of European Constitutional Courts in Chi;inäu. This Conference provided
the opportunity to fuither develop cooperation between constitutional courts as well as to
strengthen personal connections among the justices. According to my colleagues the
presentations and discussions were very insightful and for that I am very grateful.

Our delegation's special gratitude goes to your organising team for the warm welcome and for
all their help concerning the programme and our delegation's stay in Chiginäu.

I express my sincere regret for not being able to participate but I hope that we have a chance to
meet again in the next event in the near future!

Please accept, President Manole, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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